
 

   

 

  

  

  

For the attention of Zenab Haji-Ismail  

  

This Committee acts on behalf of the Council for British Archaeology in respect of Listed 

buildings and Applications within the Greater London area.  The Committee discussed the 

above case at its meeting on Tuesday, 26 April 2016 and made the following observations: 

  

The Committee noted that there had been a number of local objections to yet another private 

school in Hampstead, and strongly objected to the over development which would adversely 

affect the setting of the adjacent Listed building. 

  

  

Vicki Fox (Hon. Secretary) 

LAMAS - Historic Buildings & Conservation Committee 

 

 


